
 It is with great joy that we share our 

ministry news with you. We are often reminded 

that we can accomplish so much for the kingdom 

when we work together. From the very beginning, 

Equipping the Saints has been on mission to 

help those who help others. Whether it be helping 

others in the spiritual sense or physical sense, 

we strive to equip our brothers and sisters in 

Christ to serve the Lord wherever He has them.  

Great News in Ghana: The Bibles are here!  

Our friends at Training2Send shared the joyous 

news that the Bibles that were shipped to Ghana 

have cleared the port and will soon be 

distributed! We have been working side by side 

with this incredible ministry, helping resource this 

network of pastors and national missionaries with 

new and used Bibles.  

In fact, T2S came by just this month to pick up 

some more donated books and Bibles (pictured 

loading their truck). We were able to give them 2 

full pallets of Bibles and 1 full pallet of 

commentaries/pastoral helps. They are hoping to 

send out 2 more containers this fall.  

Thank you for being a part of what God is doing! 

Thank you for your financial support of our Bibles 

for Africa project and for donating your extra 

Bibles to bless others. If you would like to find 

out more about T2S, please visit their website at: 

www.training2send.org  

News from September 2024  
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Helping those who help others  

Although we have narrowed our focus, we are still 

able to partner with other Christian organizations 

as they serve people in need physically.  For 

example, we recently had the privilege of 

donating 6 dialysis chairs, 13 wheelchairs, and 

multiple walkers and canes to The Farm Ministry 

(Dayton, VA). The Farm Ministry has an outreach 

in Kentucky where they help those still struggling 

to rebuild their lives after devastating flooding in 

2022.  

 

Meet our new staff member!  

We are excited to welcome Rachel Hoy to our ETS 

staff! Rachel is the wife of our Executive Director, 

Justin Hoy, and has been volunteering at ETS over 

the last year. She will now be serving in a more 

fulltime capacity in the role of administrative 

assistant, volunteer coordinator, and donor support. 

Weôre grateful the Lord has added her to our team!  

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support!  

May God bless you mightily,  

~ ETS Staff  
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Prayer Requests:  
1. We praise the Lord for the shipment of Bibles that made it to Ghana. Please pray for the 

spiritual growth of every person who receives one of those Bibles.  

2. Continue to pray for missionaries around the world who serve the Lord in hard places.  

3. Please pray for our staff and volunteers as we continue to update, reorganize, and serve 
the ministry of ETS.  


